

Daily Newsletter

Christopher Newport College

e

Vol. I. No. 11

April 21, 1972

W

MEETINGS:

There will be a meeting of the Architectural Subcommittee of the Faculty Library Committee on Tuesday, May 2, at 12:15 in the librarina's office.

There will be a meeting of the <u>Curriculum Sub-Committee</u> on <u>Curriculum</u> on Monday April 24th, 3-4 pm in Barry Wood's office.

Curriculum Committee:

Two items were omitted from the agenda. They are: Item #5. Consideration of courses in theatre and cinema.

HMB.

Budget Committee meeting, Monday, 4 pm, W103

The Faculty Advisory Committee, after careful study, has recommended that no useful purpose would be served by the establishment of an Ad-Hoc Grievance Committee at this time. The Faculty Advisory Committee feels that it can adequately serve this function until such time as the new By-Laws are passed by the Faculty and subsequently approved by the Board of Visitors.

H.M.B.

The Ad-Hoc Committee on By-Laws has recommended that Division Chairman still serve a very useful purpose at Christopher Newport College at this time. Therefore, the Dean of Faculty requests that each Division should elect a Chairman at their next meeting to serve for the coming year and notify the Dean of the results.

Friday evening, 8 PM, in N110, the Patrick Henry Forum presents: "The Haunting", an intellectual ghost story

Mozart's "Missa Bravis" and 18th century Moravian music will be presented Sunday, April 23rd at St. Andrews Church, Hilton, admission: free.

U

t

S





